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Product Discontinuation Notice 
 
 

October 24, 2018 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer / Partner: 
 
Transition Networks would like to inform you of our plans to discontinue our layer-2 Gigabit Ethernet media 
converters within the Point System CGFEB product family.  Listed below is the discontinued model numbers, along 
with product descriptions.  This discontinuation is part of the larger Point System discontinuation plan, first announced 
back in January 2016. 

 
Discontinued P/N  Description: 
CGFEB1040-120  10/100/1000Base-T RJ-45 to 1000Base-X Open SFP Slot 
CGFEB1013-120  10/100/1000Base-T RJ-45 to 1000Base-SX 850nm MM SC 220m/550m 
CGFEB1039-120  10/100/1000Base-T RJ-45 to 1000Base-SX 850nm MM LC 220m/550m 
CGFEB1024-120  10/100/1000Base-T RJ-45 to 1000Base-SX 1300nm Ext. MM SC 2km 
CGFEB1014-120  10/100/1000Base-T RJ-45 to 1000Base-LX 1310nm SM SC 10km 
CGFEB1029-120  10/100/1000Base-T RJ-45 to 1000Base-LX 1310TX/1550RX SSF SC 20km 
CGFEB1029-121  10/100/1000Base-T RJ-45 to 1000Base-LX 1550TX/1310RX SSF SC 20km 

 
Last Order Date 
Orders will be accepted for the discontinued product through January 31, 2019, or while supplies last. 
 
Replacement Product: 
Replacement product is available in the C3210 series within The ION Platform of media conversion products.  Also 
note, that this discontinuation does not affect the stand-alone SGFEB10xx-130, these will remain active product.  
 
Closing 
We look forward to new opportunities to support your networking requirements with our comprehensive product line.  
Should you have any questions, please contact your sales representative. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
Transition Networks Management Team 


